Mike Onnen

From: Dylan Long

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 3:25 PM
To: Mike Onnen

Subject: FW: Crystal Lake Letter

Here is some more information on the change orders for Crystal Lake for tonight’s board meeting

Dylan Long

Watershed Coordinator
Little Blue NRD
402-364-2145

From: Jake Miriovsky <jmiriovsky@jeo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 01:58 PM
To: Dylan Long <dlong@littlebluenrd.org>
Subject: RE: Crystal Lake Letter

Dylan,

I've prepared a summary of the project below. Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information.
Based on the funding sources and total funds available for the project, items have been added to the project during
construction to enhance the end product. All changes have been reviewed by all project partners prior to presenting to
the NRD (project sponsor) for approval.
e Engineer’s Opinion of Probable Construction Cost: $510,015.00; low bid price, original contract amount:
$275,115.28
e Total available funding for construction: $552,853.39
e Change Order No. 1, ADD $66,965.00
o Additional dredging to achieve additional depth and volume; spoiling material on adjacent property, out
of the floodplain. Changes were proposed by project partners.
e Change Order No. 2, ADD $30,562.00
o Additional aquatic habitat enhancements, per project partner request.
e Change Order No. 3, ADD $16,990.00
o Additional dredged due to unstable saturated slopes along the north bank, caused by unforeseen
conditions. Addition of yard hydrant per Owner request.
e Change Order No. 4, ADD $9,700.00 (pending approval)
o Addition of two angler access features per project partner request.
e Contract price incorporated all change orders listed above: $399,332.28
e We anticipate one more final change order to balance final quantities.

JAKE MIRIOVSKY, PE | Project Manager

JEO CONSULTING GROUP INC

2700 Fletcher Avenue | Lincoln, Nebraska 68504-1113
d: 402.474.8771 | 0: 402.435.3080 | c: 402.367.2540
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